
 

 

Announcements     

Friday April 4, 2025 

Red Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall 

passes MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you 

need new hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Did you know that every three seconds, someone in the United States needs blood? Student 

Senate is hosting a blood drive sponsored by the Red Cross on Friday, April 11th. If you’re 

interested in saving lives and you’d like to donate, you can sign up during your lunch hour 

starting April 8th! Sign-ups will run Tuesday, April 8th until Thursday, April 10th. When signing 

up, please look over the donor requirements which will be on the table. If you have any 

questions, please contact Mrs. Lindmair! 

 

 

Have a fabulous Friday! 


